Lets get
crazy!!

On Friday the 7th of August we will be holding a crazy hair
and mufti day; students will need to bring a gold coin to

participate. The proceeds will go to Starship hospital. It's a
competition between classes and the winners will get a

chocolate bar each. There will be three Categories:
Juniors rooms 8,9 and 10
Middle rooms & and 7
Semor rooms 5 and <

To compete you will need to have crazy hair; That means a wig,
coloured hair or a funny hair style. You can wear mufti with
your crazy hair outfit.

Please note if you don’t wish to participate in the crazy hair
competition you can still come along to school in mufti and
bring a gold coin donation.

Thank vou.




